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ORAL AND DENTAL HEALTH WEBINAR FOR PARENTS 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the DHA has extended an invitation to all parents 
to attend a webinar titled “Oral and Dental Health Webinar for Parents”. This 
webinar is specifically designed for parents and aims to highlight the importance of 
early dental care. It will provide valuable information to support sustainable healthy 
behaviors in your children. We encourage all parents to participate in this 
informative event to enhance their understanding of children’s dental health.  
 
Event Details:  
Event Title: Oral and Dental Health Webinar for Parents 
Date: 15th April 2025 
Timings: 7:00 p.m. to 7:45 p.m. 
Platform: Microsoft Teams (capacity 300 attendees) 
 

Kindly click here to scan the QR code to join. Looking forward for your active 
participation. 

 
 
 Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15-EkvMJeTcPhwDm_BsAruPfGRFKbKwZU/view?usp=sharing

